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Indoor groups larger than 
10, Churches 50% capacity, 
Outdoor church activity, 
Social distancing

Full church allowed, No size 
limit outdoors, Social 
distancing

No restrictions, New 
"normal"

Livestream continues, One 
service each campus, 
Registration required for 
Sunday, Main: under 180 
people, Point: under 190 
people, Non-household 
seating 6' apart, Masks 
required entering/exiting, 
Ushers will seat by 
household, Lobby for 
pass-through only, 
Maintain 6' distances

Multiple services each 
campus, Limited seating each 
service, Livestream continues, 
Non-household seating 6' 
apart, Masks required 
entering/exiting, Ushers will 
seat by household, Lobby for 
pass-through only, Maintain 
6' distances

Full auditorium seating, 
Multiple service times, 
Livestream continues

Online meetings, In home 
groups of more than 10

In-person groups resume,
Online groups available

No restrictions, Online 
groups available

Online activities, No Sunday 
on-site programs, No 
nursery

Online activities, No Sunday 
on-site programs, No nursery

Following BCPS dates and 
age-appropriate precautions

Online activities, No Sunday 
on-site programs, Outdoor 
family gatherings, Social 
distancing

Online activities, No Sunday 
on-site programs, Outdoor 
family gatherings, Social 
distancing

Following BCPS dates and 
age-appropriate precautions

Online activities, Outdoor 
gatherings, Social 
distancing

Resume MS Sundays, 
Resume HS Sundays indoors, 
Social distancing

No restrictions

Encouraged to remain
in quarantine

Use discretion to attend No restrictions

Cleaning before/after 
services, Vytis Shield 
applied to all surfaces, 
Hand sanitizer available, 
Greeters will hold doors,
Ushers will fill auditorium 
front to back, Ushers will 
dismiss back to front, Masks 
required during entry/exit, 
Offering bins by auditorium 
doors, No communion 
served, Restrooms 
restricted to 1 person

Same as phase A, Modified 
Communion practices

Unrestricted seating 
resumed, Vytis Shield in 
place, Hand sanitizer 
available, No restroom 
restrictions

Office open on 
restricted basis, no 
vulnerable/household, 
Masks required

Normal operations, Masks 
required, Outside groups 
resume, Cleaning required 
between groups

Normal operations


